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Sent: 18 February 2010 12:15
To: Planning
Subject: FW: No botification of planning application and skips blocking our street

Hj,

Could | pass this to Planning pls re: the second issue. | will refer to Highways re: the skip.

Kind regards,
PLANNING
Jackie DEPARIMENT
18 FEB 2019
RECEINE
Sent: 18 February 2010 10:00 VD

To: Contact-WHC
Subject: No botification of planning application and skips blocking our street

Hello,

I was wondering if it was legal to park 2 skips along the side of the road for several weeks? I live on
Fore Street in Old Hatfield and around 1/4 of our street has been taken up with skips and bollards
for the last few weeks, outside number 7. We had no warning of this and parking has become even
more of a problem than it already was. We also have no idea when we are going to get our street
back!

There is also a current application on-line, which looks like a very big job, and which every other
house on the street has received a letter about apart from us {(case number: S6/2010/0094/LB}.
Please could you let me know why we didn't receive a letter about this when all of our neighbours
did?

Yours faithfully,

!!a !ore !!reet

Hatfield
Herts
AL9 5AH
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Sent: 18 February 2010 10:14
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application consultation not received

19 FEB 2019

KECEvE;
Hello,

I have sent a more general enquiry to the General e-mail address for the Council, so I apologise
if you get this twice.

Some work is going on at a house on our street, which is taking up quite a lot of the street.
However, the point I would like to make, is firstly that on the planning database on your
website it seems that the consultation period only began last week, so I was wondering why the
work has been going on for at least 3 weeks already? And secondly, on the list of neighbours
that received letters about the application, the whole street is listed apart from us!

while I have no fundamental objections to whatever is is they are doing, it would have been
good to have had a letter about the application and for the letter to have been sent out before
work commenced. Our street has been blocked up by skips and vans for the best part of a
month, making the parking situation worse than it usually is.

The application In question (as far as I can see) is $6/2010/0094/LB and relates to 7 Fore
Street, Hatfield. (Although there are two earlier planning applications also relating to their roof-
$6/2008/0014/LB and $6/2008/0017/FP, which we didn't receive a letter about either).

I
38a Fore Street
Hatfield

Herts

AL9 S5AH
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